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February 17, 2022

Kanawha County Commission
PO Box 3627

Charleston, WV 25336

Commissioners:

The Kanawha County Republican Executive Committee (KCREC) voted during a
special meeting on February 14, 2022 to veto the proposed new early voting site known
as the "Girl Scout Cookie Building.” | being the duly elected chairman of KCREC must
therefore veto the same.

KCREC and | look forward to working together with the offices of the Clerk and

‘Commission in the future on decisions that will ensure both voter access to polling
places as well as election integrity.

Sincerely yours,

Arortlenilf

Tresa M. Howell, Chair
Kanawha County Republican Executive Committee

cc: Kent Carper, Kanawha County Commission President
Ben Salango, Commissioner
Lance Wheeler, Commissioner
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